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Harrel, Tyler
From: Cooper, JonathanSent: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 12:55 PMTo: Harrel, TylerSubject: FW: Emergency Purchase of Water Valves

Have you ordered these yet?  
From: Cooper, Jonathan  Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2020 5:53 PM To: Dodge, Charles <cdodge@ppines.com> Cc: Harrel, Tyler <tharrel@ppines.com> Subject: RE: Emergency Purchase of Water Valves  Thank you.  
From: Dodge, Charles  Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2020 4:29 PM To: Cooper, Jonathan <jcooper@ppines.com> Subject: RE: Emergency Purchase of Water Valves  Request approved subject to review and approval from Procurement.  cd  
From: Cooper, Jonathan  Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2020 2:59 PM To: Dodge, Charles <cdodge@ppines.com> Cc: Harrel, Tyler <tharrel@ppines.com> Subject: Emergency Purchase of Water Valves  Mr. Dodge,  The City has experienced valve failures on the 24-inch water main on Pines Boulevard.  Proper function of these valves is critical to the operation of the water system.  As such, I would like to purchase four replacement valves on an emergency basis; some for immediate installation and some to replace stock.  Attached please find a quotation in the amount of $14,880.00 for one type and $13,640 for the other for a total of $55,800 (1x$14,880 + 3x$13,640).  The funding is available in 471/6032/64400 Water Distribution Other Equipment.  Please reply with your approval.  Thank you, Jon Cooper  


